January 17, 1996

Mr. John Adams

Reactor Manager

Jowa State University

College of Engineering

Department of Mechanical Engineering
2025 H. M. Black Engineering Building
Ames, Iowa 50011-2160

SUBJECT: IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY REACTOR SECURITY PLAN (REVISION 3)

Dear Mr. Adams:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your Tetter dated December 20, 1995, which
transmitted changes identified as Revision 3 to the Icwa State University
Reactor Security Plan, submitted under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined they are consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosure to your eltter concerns a subject matter which is exempt from
public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21 and is therefore being
withheld from pubiic disclosure.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

EQM”&(;(
James R. Creed, Chief
Piant Support Branch 1
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Mayor Larry Curtis
City Hall

515 Clark Avenue
Ames, Iowa 50010

Director, Offize for Planning and
Programming

523 East 12th Street

Des Moines, Iowa 50319



